

Circular No.49/2020-21 Date: 21 Nov, 2020

CHECKING OF HOME WORK / ASSIGNMENTS

Dear Parents,

Hope you all had a wonderful and safe Diwali !!!

While the world still reels under the effects of COVID and tries to grapple with the unknown, we are back at work as always. Nobody could fathom the gravity of the situation in February- March 2020, everything came to a staggering halt. However, the schools and teachers reinvented themselves and continued to function so that there were no learning gaps for the students.

Before the pandemic, the teacher was in control of the class and the learning outcomes; however, in the current scenario, the teacher has absolutely no control over the student(s), in terms of his / her attendance or if a student is physically present in the class being mentally engaged in the classroom is also a big question mark??

THE LEARNING OUTCOMES CAN ONLY BE ACHIEVED, IF PARENTS PLAY AN ACTIVE ROLE AND ENSURE THAT THEIR WARDS ADHERE TO THE SCHOOL ROUTINE, ATTEND THE MORNING PRAYERS AND WARM UP SESSIONS ON A REGULAR BASIS.

Parents must motivate their wards to attend the online classes with video (ON) a regular basis. As reported, many students are missing their online classes, leading to serious academic loss, and here we will not be able to traverse back in time and the lost time will be gone forever.

PLEASE ENCOURAGE YOUR WARD TO BE PARTICIPATIVE DURING ONLINE CLASSES BECAUSE DISCUSSIONS, DEBATES, QUESTIONING CAN ONLY BREAK THE MONOTONY AND MAKE THE CLASS COME ALIVE.

It is to be brought to the notice of the parents that teachers are assigning homeworks and assignments to students on a regular basis. The same is to be uploaded in the google classroom upon completion for the teacher to check, but it has been observed that a number of students are not submitting the assignments to the teachers, despite repeated reminders. It is imperative that parents question their wards regarding the class activities and assignments, personally monitor the same and ensure timely completion and submission of the assignments. Please help your child stay close to the schedule of completing and submitting assignments and monitor that the Pen and Paper writing practice is attempted by the child at home on a regular basis.

We at Bal Bharati consider parents as equal stakeholders in the development of the children. We solicit your support and involvement in these dystopian times, which will help us achieve the desirable goals.

THE GROUNDWORK FOR ALL HAPPINESS IS GOOD HEALTH, STAY HEALTHY AND KEEP SAFE.

Asha Prabhakar (Principal)

स्वच्छ भारत

एक कदम स्वच्छता की ओर

Distribution VPL, HMs Website I/C

Staff Members (via e-mail) / Parent Broadcast Groups

















